
  

 
 

Ramzy Alwakeel   
Information Management

Shire Hall
Warwick

CV34 4RL
Telephone 01926 412211

Email brucegreen@warwickshire.gov.uk 

  
Please ask for Bruce Green 

  
  
Our ref: 5302608 Your ref: Date: 11th February 2020
 
Dear Ramzy Alwakeel
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000  
 
Your request for information has been considered by Warwickshire County Council 
under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
I can confirm that the information you have requested is held by Warwickshire County 
Council, please see below for further details. 
 
You asked us: 
 
I am writing to make an open government request for all the information to which 
I am entitled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. In order to assist you 
with this request, I am outlining my enquiry as specifically as possible. 

If however this request is too wide or unclear, I would be grateful if you would 
contact me as I understand that under the Act, you are required to advise and 
assist requesters. 

I would like to know how the fire and rescue service has changed since 2015. 

1.  As such, I would like to know the number of fire stations operated by the fire 
and rescue service in the years 2015, 2016, 2017, 2018 and 2019. 
 
17 (8 WDS / mixed, plus 9 RDS stand alone), with one new fire station opened in 2015 
(Gaydon).   

2.  I would also like a list of the fire stations which closed down each year and a 



  

list of the fire stations which opened each year in 2015, 2016, 2017, 2018 and 
2019.
 
None, no fire stations were closed in any of these years.  One new station was opened 
at Gaydon in 2015.    

3.  Finally, I would like to know the number of full-time and part-time staff 
employed by the fire and rescue service in each of the years 2015, 2016, 2017, 
2018 and 2019. 
 
Please see the Excel spreadsheet ‘FoI_5302608_Q3_ResponseDoc’ attached to our 
covering e-mail.  

I understand that under the Act, I should be entitled to a response within 20 
working days. 

I would be grateful if you would confirm in writing that you have received this 
request. 

I would really appreciate your help with this request, I look forward to hearing 
from you. 

Yours faithfully.  
 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an 
internal review.  Internal review requests should be submitted within 40 days of the date 
of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to:
 
Information Management 
Shire Hall 
Warwick 
CV34 4RL 
inforights@warwickshire.gov.uk
 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision.  The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: 

The Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House  
Water Lane  
Wilmslow  
Cheshire  
SK9 5AF 
Phone: 0303 123 1113  
Website: www.ico.gov.uk

 
I will now close your request as of this date.

mailto:xxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx
http://www.ico.gov.uk


  

 
 
Yours faithfully
 
 
Bruce Green 
Information Rights Officer


